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Dear Sarah Flint,
Congratulations!  You were selected to receive a Graduate Research and Travel Fellowship for your upcoming conference, National American Counseling Association.  You have been granted a fellowship in the amount of $400. If for any reason your will not be attending this conference, reply now with that information. 
The funds will be transferred as a deposit to the bank account associated with AU Student Financial Services.  Please allow at least a week to 10 days for the funds to appear in your account.  After that time, please contact Julie Reece at reeceju@auburn.edu if the funds have not appeared in your account.
We at the Graduate School wish you the very best at your conference and in your future research endeavors.
The Graduate School
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